
 (I.T.P.C)
Mentioning
Sub/Announcement of Partnership to 
Operate the Project of Japanese Loan in Baghdad Province
To all companies that submitted to the above tender in addition to the willing companies to participate in this tender. ITPC one of the branches of MOC is pleased to mention that the closing date is postponed due to the official holiday in 13/5/2018. The new closing date will be at 12 PM Sunday 20/5/2018.  For more information contact and visit the following Email and web sites. legal_itpc@yahoo.com www.itpc.gov.iq  and also contact the following phone numbers (07600017122) (07600017078)
Best regards  
 
DG & Chairman of Board 
Nadhem Lafta Kashjori



